
Student Notices 
Friday, April 28, 2023 

 

Announcement 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ____ 
If you are a Grade 8 or 9 student who is interested in joining the Spectrum Department next year, remember 

to drop off your application forms in the office by the end of today! 

 

The Richmond Reading Riot has one month to go!  Sign out one of our 12 Reading Riot books, read it, and 

fill out a ballot when you return the book.  Weekly prize draws are happening between now and the end of 

May, with a grand finale of gift card prizes at the end.  The more you read, the better your chances to 

win.  Don't miss out! 

  

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ____ 
HI Sharks, it’s Mental Health awareness next week! Did you know that walking increases blood flow to 

the brain and improves your mood? Join us for a nature walk on Monday, May 1 at lunch.  We'll meet at 

the Williams Rd entrance at 12:50pm. 

 

Grads have the opportunity to submit a personalized comment (max. 40 words) that will be read aloud as they 

cross the stage at the commencement ceremony on June 17th. Grads are asked to submit their commencement 

write-up using an online survey. Submissions can be made on the survey by clicking the link on the SLSS 

website. The deadline for commencement ceremony write-up submissions May 5th at 3pm. Please note that 

general comments will be read for those grads who don't make personalized submissions. 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ____ 
 

 

 

 


